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Comments for Public Posting: I’m writing in support of unhoused residents of Eagle Rock being
given priority to be housed in non-congregate bridge housing; that
residents need tiny homes so that they may have protection from
COVID infection; need to be protected from the elements; need
safety and security; need bathrooms, showers, laundry, storage;
that pets are welcome; have access to case managers; with the
goal of being connected to permanent housing.



